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Principal's Update 9/2/24 

Dear parents, 

At assembly today we spoke about Shrove Tuesday, Ash Wednesday and possible lenten 

promises. You may wish to follow this up with a chat to your child at home. 

We marked Internet Safety week with a thought provoking presentation made by our Digital 

Leaders. This is a message that cannot be repeated often enough. As the children enter a week's 

holiday from school I reminded them about the need to be safe and kind when online. Very often 

after school holidays we have to address issues that have arisen during their increased online 

usage during that period. I hope that this mid term break your children will be able to 'get out 

and about' to enjoy some non screen play time and that if they are 'gaming' etc that you remind 

them of the steps they need to take to keep safe. Always know 'what your child is at, 

digitally!!!!!!! 

I hope that all our boys and girls enjoy a great mid term break. School will be closed next week 

and I look forward to welcoming everyone back, refreshed, on Monday 19th February. 

Warmest good wishes to you all, 

Mrs Monaghan. 

  

 


